
After an introduction from Sr Kathleen Cotterill,
our Region Leader, Father Manuel Santiago began
by expressing the special place within his heart
held by the Little Company of Mary. He conveyed
how he had cultivated a profound connection
with many of the sisters and an understanding of
their mission during his time in the Philippines
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Blessing of the Region
Administration Centre
On August 30, 2023, Father Manuel
Santiago officiated at the blessing
ceremony for the new Region
Administration Office for the Little
Company of Mary. The event took place in
Mascot and thanks go those sisters who
were able to attend and those who sent
their love and best wishes.  Those in
attendance were introduced to the staff
before being guided through a
comprehensive tour of the new facility

A Special Place in his Heart

A chance to foster connections

Upon the conclusion of the blessing ceremony, a
morning tea was served, offering an additional
opportunity for the sisters and staff to engage in
conversations and foster connections with one another

Sisters and staff enjoying morning tea

Sr Mary Treacy cuts the  cake watched by Sr Kathleen and Fr. Manuel

Fr Manuel Santiago blessing our new office 

Fr Manuel addresses the sisters and staff


